
HEALTH SERVICES 
 Immunization Request Letter to Parents of Students in PreK-12 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

All students entering or attending school in NYS, including remote school attendance, must be 
immunized. The age at which vaccines (shots) are given must match the NYSDOH Immunization 
Requirements for School Entrance/ Attendance Chart. Please be aware if we do not receive the 
requested documentation by the date set by the school, Public Health Law requires the school district to 
exclude you child from attendance at MDQ Academy School. 

Schools can accept the following immunization records as proof of immunization: 

• An immunization record from your health care provider or health department.
 • An official copy of the immunization record sent directly from your child's previous school with the 
dates given. 
• A NYSIIS/NYCIR Immunization Registry record. 
• A blood test (titer) lab report that proves immunity to Measles, Mumps, Rubella, Varicella, Hepatitis 
B. 
• A note from our health care provider with the date your child had Chicken Pox (varicella). Please 
return your child's immunization record to the School Health Office. 

Immunizations are also available through your local county health department. 


